
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
Happy Spring Members & Board  
 
It is such a nice feeling to wake up each day and see the sun shining 
and the flowers blooming.  
 
It's boating season - Yahoo - Hope everyone has their boats prepped, 
cleaned and ready for the season.  
 
I have been very busy this last month as I have attended the I-LYA 

Spring Meeting in Westlake, Ohio. It was nice to see some of our board and members attend-
ing as well. I have also participated in a few balls this last month for my fellow Commodores. 
Toledo Yacht Club - Seaway Boat Club & also Monroe Boat Club.  
 
We had a successful Texas Hold Em weekend. Thank you to all the volunteered. We are still in 
need of one other spot for the May event.  Please consider filling in. 
 
We have a few upcoming events that I would like to see all attend. It is always nice to see and 
mingle with members at events. 
May 8- 11th - Texas Hold Em  
May 17th - Cocktail Reception  
May 18th - Blessing of the Fleet  
May 19th - Membership Meeting 
 
Also, keep an eye on your emails and our Facebook pages for more exciting news.  
Take Care and Hope to see you soon!  
 
Commodore Joy Moon  

 

 
 
 

From the Helm 

https://wrycc.com/?attachment_id=4681


From Mid-Ship 
 

 
Greetings,  
 
April showers didn't keep our reliable volunteers from helping to mak-
ing the April 2025 Texas Hold-em event a SUCCESS!. We need one more 
volunteer for the upcoming May 2025 event on Friday the 9th, from 9p 
till 2a. It's not a bad way to have fun and have your grown kids and rel-
atives wonder where you are. 
 
As always, your continued support is greatly appreciated.  

éŔĦĲЮ9ŸůůŸĬŸƖĲЮÉőċƖŸŰЮ~ĦìőŸƖƣĲƖ 

 

 
 
 
 

 
!Ƙƻȅ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΗ 

{ǇǊƛƴƎ ƛǎ ƘŜǊŜ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŀŘȅ ŦƻǊ ǎǳƳƳŜǊΗ 

L ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ŀǧŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǎŜǾŜǊŀƭ !¸/ ŀƴŘ L[¸! ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ 

ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ƻǘƘŜǊ ōƻŀǘ ŎƭǳōǎΣ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅΦ  Lǘ Ƙŀǎ 

ōŜŜƴ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǝƻƴǎ ƻǇŜǊπ

ŀǘŜΦ  ¢ƘŜ ƘƛǎǘƻǊȅ ƛǎ ǾŜǊȅ ŜƴǘŜǊǘŀƛƴƛƴƎ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭΗ 

L ŀƳ ōǳǎȅ ƴƻǿ ƎŜǩƴƎ ǘƘŜ ōƻŀǘ ǊŜŀŘȅ ǘƻ ƭŀǳƴŎƘ ƛƴ ǝƳŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ .ƭŜǎǎƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ CƭŜŜǘ ƻƴ aŀȅ 

муǘƘΦ  L ŀƳ ŀƭǎƻ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ōŜ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ LǎƭŀƴŘCŜǎǘ tŀǊŀŘŜ ŀƴŘ L ŀƳ ƘƻǇƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ Ƴŀƴȅ 

ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀƴŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƻǘƘŜǊ Ŧǳƴ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ƻǳǊ /ƭǳō Ƙŀǎ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǳǇΗ 

IƻǇŜ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǿŀǘŜǊ ǎƻƻƴΗ 

ÅĲċƖЮ9ŸůůŸĬŸƖĲЮ?ŸŰŰǃЮxĲĬĤĲƣƣĲƖ 

 
 
 

From The Rear 

https://wrycc.com/?attachment_id=4681


 
 
 
I attended the I-LYA spring meeting, with several officers & members of 
the club.  What a great turnout we had, way to go West River!  Every-
thing is a go for the Powerboat Regatta in July.  Discounted dockage for 
ǘƘŜ ǊŜƎŀǘǘŀΣ ŦƻǳǊ ŘƛƴƴŜǊǎ όǎǇŀƎƘŜǘǘƛΣ ǘŀŎƻΩǎΣ Ƙƻǘ ŘƻƎ ϧ ǎǘŜŀƪ ƻǊ ŎƘƛŎƪŜƴ 
roast), plenty of on the water events (great time to test those skills), fun 
activities on land too.  There is something for ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΗ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ 
want to participate that is okay, but I highly recommend you watch some 
of the events and cheer on fellow club members.   
 

The committee is still looking for someone to chair the flyling mile event.  If you are interested, 
I can get you in contact with the powerboat chair Chris Aune. 
 
Registration is scheduled to open up in early May.  If you have never been to one of these re-
gattas you definitely will not want to miss out.  
 
More information will be coming soon!  
 
Lπ[¸! 5ŜƭŜƎŀǘŜ ς tκ/ 5ŀǿƴ {ƘƻŜƳŀƪŜǊ 
 

I-LYA Delegate 
 



 



 
 


